
TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

6 February 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present:, Alan Densmore, Gary Vosburg, Mark  Wright, Tom Thatcher, Bryan Duros, 
Ash Alexander and Jon Hanna 
Guest: Tim Woods 
 
Jon said that we sold 484 gallons of fuel last month. 

Many steps are required for the five-year plan to reach completion, now we are doing 

the vault relocation, which should be out for bid this year and hope to have the work 

done 2025.  

 
lighting has been completed. Bryan will double check on this. 
 
We talked about the purchase of additional land; this will allow us to own the runway 
protection area and add to our base so we can add hangers. This will require timing to 
allow us to meet all of our needs. 
 
Information has been received on doing a Fly-in, more to follow 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0852. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 5 March, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

5 March 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present:, Alan Densmore, Dave Woods, Mark  Wright,  Bryan Duros, Ash Alexander, 
Bob Salls and Jon Hanna 
Guest: Terry Smith and Laura Jarvis 
 
Jon reported fuel sales of 607 gallons for last month. 

Alan reported that drone flights will be made to determine the night landing obstacle’s 

that require addressing. 

Talking about the fly-in we will look for a date in June that does not have any other 
conflicts. We will also need to request doing the Fly-in with the Town Board. 
 
Wood has been dumped with the fill for the low areas outside the fence. 
 
AWAS was discussed and we will see if the FAA will help us out with one. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0852. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 2 April, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

2 April 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present:, Alan Densmore, Tom Thatcher, Dave Woods, Mark Wright, Gary Vosborg 
Bryan Duros, and Jon Hanna 
Guest: Terry Smith and Laura Jarvis 
 
Jon reported fuel sales of 855 gallons for last month. 

Alan reported that drone flights will be made to determine the night landing obstacle’s 

that require addressing. 

Talking about the fly-in we are look[ng at 8 June for the event with a rain date of 9 June. 
We will also need to request doing the Fly-in with the Town Board. 
 
Wood has been dumped with the fill for the low areas outside the fence. 
 
 We had a problem with not having a NOTAM for the snow from the last storm, we are 
looking at the best solution to prevent future problems. 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0852. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 7 May, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

7 May 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present: Alan Densmore, Mark Wright, Gary Vosburgh, and Bryan Duros. 
 
Excused: Tom Thatcher, Jon Hanna, Ash Alexander. 

Guests: Dave Woods, Laura Jarvis, Bob Salls. 

Mark reported fuel sales of 881 gallons for April. Town will purchase another load of 

fuel. 

Mark shared the status of the hangar discussions from Passero. 

The committee discussed the snow removal equipment (SRE) shed and a weather 

system. Another discussion will occur at the June meeting when more of the committee 

is present. At that time, the group will discuss whether to continue with the SRE shed 

and/or weather system. The FAA needs more justification for a weather system before 

funding. The Committee considers hangars more critical than SRE or a weather system. 

The latter two benefit few operators. 

The new airport sign has been installed. The historic sign was moved to the other side 

of the road. Alan stated the sign for the historic beacon tower will be installed by 6/8. 

Alan reported on the latest status for tree clearing. 

The Fly-in & Open House was discussed. Tom Thatcher had provided information, but it 
is unknown which items have been finalized. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0853. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 4 June, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Mark Wright 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

6 August 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present, Alan Densmore, Dave Woods, Mark Wright, Tom Thatcher, Bryan Duros, Ash 
Alexander, Bob Salls and Jon Hanna 
Guest: Matt Miffen and Zack Hale from Passero, Carl Bangert. 
 
Jon reported fuel sales of 5018 gallons for last month. 

A report on the tree removal and what to expect. 
 
The fence can’t be removed until a wet land problem is resolved. 
 
Wood will be removed from the fill area. 
  
WE have a “clean slate” for the new hanger to advance at this time. Current power lines 
that may have to be relocated prior to regrading. 
 
Passero had a meeting with National Grid today for the vault relocation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0913. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 3 September, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

September 2024  

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present, Alan Densmore, Dave Woods, Tom Thatcher, Bryan Duros, Ashe Alexander, 
Gary Vosburg and Brian Duros 
Absent, Jon Hanna. 
 
Reported fuel sales of 4398 gallons for last August. Ashe will put an order in for 6500 

gallons. 

Airport expansion: Passero update on the vault change out. Ralph Gotto, from FAA, has 
been in contact with them to get the engineering completed so a bid package can go 
out. They were on site last week with the Army Corp of Engineers reviewing the current 
vault and fence area to try to get the “wet land” designation removed so work can begin. 
 
New Hanger: No one on the board has heard from Tim Woods as to his progress. 
National Grid has marked out where the power line is but we haven’t seen a detail 
survey, hope to get one soon. We will have some grading to do before he can start. 
 
Passero has completed the Drone survey of the North end of the runway and Ashe has 
sent a copy to Chris Dostie, Salvamo Manger, so it can be sent to DEC to request a 
permit to clear cut the area. Tom to check with Chris to see what progress has been 
made.  
 
Next meeting October 1St. at 0830 
Minutes submitted by Chair Tom Thatcher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0913. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 3 September, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

Pending projects  

1 October 20234 

Fuel sales for September will be addressed 

Night landing approach restriction– any word from the paper company?  

The fence relocation.  

New hanger status, any word from Tim? 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting Tuesday, 5 November 

 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

12 November  

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance.Duros 

Present:, Alan Densmore, Dave Wood, Laura Jarvis , Bryan Duros, Ashe Alexander and 
Jon Hanna 
Guests: Gary Vosburg  
 

Ash announced that we sold 2972 Gallons for October, and 24,438 for the year to date. 

The hanger lease agreement is currently with the lawyers under review.  

Tim is getting the hanger drawings to the FAA for review. 
  
Wood should not be used for the fill of the low areas. 
 
Much thanks to Bryan for repairs of the grounding cable.  
  
Tree removal should be ready to start for night landing, Alan and Ashe will look into the 
status for this. 
 
Our current fuel price has been updated in Fore Flight by Alan 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0900 
 
 
It was decided by the board to not have a December meeting, so our next meeting will 
be 7 January 2025. 
 
Submitted by Jon Hanna 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0857. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Wednesday, 8 November, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 


